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IOWA MEN’S SWIMMING AND DIVING 
HAWKEYES RANKED 22ND IN COUNTRY 
 

IOWA CITY - - The University of Iowa’s men’s swimming and diving team cracked 

the top 25 for the first time this season.  Iowa enter the polls this week ranked 22nd after a fast 

start to the season.  The Hawkeyes have a record of 5-1 overall and 2-1 in the Big Ten.  “I am 

excited for our guys,” said Coach John Davey.  “They have swum very well this first 

semester and it is good for them to get this recognition.  The most important thing, obviously, 

is how we finish the rest of the season.”  The Hawkeyes’ season so far is highlighted by a 

156-142 victory over 20th-ranked BYU at South Bend, IN earlier this month.   

Iowa will continue competition at Vermillion, SD against South Dakota and Truman 

State on January 17th.   

  

   


